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CASHMERE SCHOOL DISTRICT #222 
Board Work Session  

February 8, 2021 
 
 
CALL TO ORDER: 
 
Chairman Tom Christensen called the meeting to order at 7:00 AM. 

 
DECLARATION OF QUORUM: 
 
Board members Roger Perleberg, Ted Snodgrass and Nicholas Wood were present.  Board 
member Paul Nelson was absent.  There were two others present including Superintendent 
Johnson. 
 
1.0 Flag Salute 
 

1.1. Chairman Christensen led the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
2.0 Approval of the Agenda – On a motion by Roger Perleberg, the Board approved the 

agenda as presented. 
 

3.0 Reports, Correspondence and Program –  
 

3.1. Board Report – There was no board report.  
 

3.2. Superintendent’s Report – 
  
3.2.1. Enrollment Update – Superintendent Johnson gave a brief update on 

enrollment.  He stated the district is currently up about five or six 
students over what was budgeted.  Superintendent Johnson stated this is 
as expected with many of our students beginning to reenroll. 

 
3.2.2. Winter Student Conferences – Feb 24th – Superintendent Johnson spoke 

to the Board about the upcoming conferences planned for Feb., 24th.  
These conferences will be targeted for those students that are struggling 
but also open to any parent who request one.  Superintendent Johnson 
also spoke briefly about the upcoming 2021-22 school year calendar and 
the importance of keeping the conferences before the start of school 
year, as parent feedback on this has been very positive. 

 
3.2.3. WIAA Update – Superintendent Johnson stated there is still much 

uncertainty in this area as the district is not sure what will happen given 
the requirement for our region to be in Phase 2 of the Governor’s 
“Roadmap to Recovery” plan in order to move forward with our sports 
program. 
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3.2.4. 2020 Census – Potential Redistricting – Superintendent Johnson 

communicated he had recently received a letter from Census in regards 
to a potential redistricting.  Census looks at each School District and 
reevaluates numbers to see if there is a need for redistricting board 
members and adjusting boundary lines. 

 
3.2.5 HS Principal Posting/Hiring Process – Superintendent Johnson stated HS 

Principal Tony Boyle recently announced his retirement.  He stated he 
had already met with the HS staff in preparation of this upcoming new 
hire.  Superintendent Johnson added an all staff survey would also be 
going out very soon in regards to this transition.  Superintendent Johnson 
stated the district is currently working to create a posting that will remain 
open for at least a month. 

 
4.0 Visitors – There were no visitors.   

 
5.0 Adjournment – On a motion by Vice-Chairman Ted Snodgrass and there being no further 

business to discuss, Chairman Christensen adjourned the meeting at 7:41 AM. 
 

 
 
 Secretary Chairman 


